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Attention: Planning Services. 

Stuart  Johnston 
5 Pelican Street 
Swansea N S W  2281 
18th N o v e m b e r  2016 

Dear  Director Resources Management, 

I am writ ing in support o f  the Mart ins  Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 
6612)  as proposed by  Daracon Group. 

M y  name is Stuart  and I currently work  for Daracon and have done so for the last 
2 years alongside extended family members. T h e  impact this would have on my 
family would be extremely difficult i f  the expansion was to  no t  go ahead. 

In  this time I have worked on many projects tha t  rely on the quarry for its hard 
rock materials. I also know o f  many projects outside o f  Daracon tha t  also rely on 
the materials available from Mart ins  Creek Quarry. I believe i t  is one o f  only 3 
hard  rock quarries o f  this kind in the region. 

T h e  closure o f  this Quarry would greatly impact future infrastructure projects 
bu t  also the 800 employees o f  Daracon. 

I have n o t  made a reportable political donation. 

Yours faithfully, 

Stuart  Johnson 

Departrnr f P1,-,nn!ng 
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